

TERM 4 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER I TUESDAY 5 DECEMBER 2023



AMEB EXAMS

Australian Music Examination Board

Each year several of our privately tutored students set themselves the goal of sitting for an AMEB exam on their instrument. The students work hard preparing scales, exercises and 4 - 5 pieces to perform for an examiner at either the Sydney Conservatorium of Music or The Joan Sutherland Performing Arts Centre. They have achieved great results for all of their hard work and efforts and we acknowledge there results below:

Daniel B (Grade 6 Cello): A
Elizabeth B (Grade 6 Violin): B+
Jonathan B (Grade 3 Violin): B
Scarlett B (Grade 2 Violin): A
Ronin C (Grade 2 Violin): A
Ronin C (Grade 1 Piano): A
Annabel C (Grade 4 Cello): A
Jaxon H (Grade 2 Cello): B
Oscar Qi (Grade 2 Violin): A
Abigail R (Grade 3 Violin): B+
Sobbi, E (Grade 2 Violin): B

Laura C (Grade 1 Clarinet) A Chelsea S (Grade 4 Clarinet) B+ Matthew P (Grade 5 Clarinet) B+

Igor I (Preliminary Piano) A Annabelle N (Piano for Leisure grade 2) B

Zeke R (Grade 1 Drums) A

Congratulations to all these students on their wonderful results.

Mr Byron Mark

Director of Ensembles